
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    March 14, 2024 
 

 
Re: State of Colorado Statewide Single Audit-Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
      
The OMB Uniform Guidance 2 CFR 200, annual audit of the University of 
Colorado Denver Anschutz Medical Campus for the fiscal year ending June 30, 
2023, has been completed. The University of Colorado Denver Anschutz 
Medical Campus is one of several universities within the State of Colorado 
system and was therefore included in the Colorado Statewide Single Audit. 
 
To Comply with OMB Uniform Guidance, Subpart F, Audit requirements, we 
are notifying your institution, as a pass-through entity, that there were no 
findings or instances of noncompliance with federal laws or regulations related 
to federal pass-through awards provided to University of Colorado Denver 
Anschutz Medical Campus. 
 
To review the audit report for FY 2023 please visit the Colorado State website: 
Statewide Single Audit, Fiscal Year Ended June 30, 2023 | Colorado General 
Assembly University of Colorado Denver Anschutz Medical Campus can be 
found in section II-47 as being under the Department of Higher Education, there 
were no finding for federal awards specific to University of Colorado Denver 
Anschutz Medical Campus awards, therefore there is not an additional 
expanded section under findings. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns relating to this audit, please feel free to 
contact Ginger.Acierno@cuanschutz.edu 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ginger Acierno 
Director – Sponsored Projects Financial Services  

Office of Grants and Contracts 

Research Administration 

Mail Stop F428 
13001 East 17th Place 
Room W1129A 
Aurora, CO 80045 

o 303-724-0090 
f 303-724-0814 
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